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The Official Newsletter of the

Sanfillipo House Tour 
Thursday,

August 18th
Mark your calendar for the tour 
at 10am. We will have 2 hours 
in the house and 1 hour in the 
out building. This is open to all 
MLES members and family. This 
is a once in a lifetime opportunity 
and you will be amazed on what 
you will see. There will be not 
cost for the tour. We will be plan-
ning to use a motor coach leaving 
from Railroad Park. You must 
RSVP with me ASAP as we will 
need a count for the motor coach.

June Meeting
Bob M. gave the financial re-
port. The maple trees were 
trimmed and this bill was paid. 
We reviewed last months report. 
On old business , our old switch 
stands will sold.  Two stands 
were donated to Scot D. We had 
a good opening weekend, with 
625 riders. The condition of 
the track is pretty good. Perry 
S. reported on the progress on 
installing the ash pit. A work-
day is scheduled for July 16. 
Attendance at Wednesday night 
workdays has not been very 
good. All help is welcomed. A 
new battery shut-off is being in-
stalled on the lifts. Remember 
to use this when you are done 
with the lift. We discussed the 
upcoming public run days. We 
were reminded that the electro-
liner will not be used for pub-
lic run days. Lester H. hosted 
our June meeting. He gave a 
presentation on the San Fellipo 
Museum. 
Pat C. 
MLES Sec.

VP News Express
First I want to start out to say 
Thank You to Lester Hahn 
for hosting the June meeting. 
What a awesome place he has. 
Soon track work for his rail-
road will be started. Railroad 
Park track work continues as 
we speak. We have projects to 
finish before our busy fall sea-
son arrives. Our public train 
rides have been very popular 
so far this year. Our new siding 
at Maple Grove is real helpful 
as the longer trains can have 
rolling meets. East Hillside is 
also done and we hope to have 
West Hillside done by the end 
of July. All this depends on 
how much help we can get 
out of our members. Wednes-
day work days have had very 
low attendance. We need more 
members to come out and 
help. The July meeting will be 
held at the Jackson Town Hall 
as usual. Hope to see you all at 
the July meeting.
David G.

MLES VP

Trackwork Continues, Help is Needed



Up Coming Events

Email for Sale Ads to cleary4092@yahoo.com
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 M.L.E.S. July Meeting: Thursday, July 21, 2016
New Meeting Location

All future regular membership meetings will be held at Jackson Town Hall on the third thursday 
of every month.  

The Regular meeting of the M.L.E.S. will be held at the
Jackson Town Hall located at 3146 Division Road,

Jackson, WI 53037 at 6:30 p.m.
See you all there!

If you have a presentation, or know of someone with an interesting program, please give our
program director, Brett Cleary, a call at 262-224-5455.

He’d be glad to follow up on speakers or outings for club meets.

Membership Meeting
 Location Below

July 21
6:30 P.M. - 9:00 P.M.

Wednesday Work Night RR Park
Jackson, WI

July 6, 13, 20, 27
5:00 P.M. - Dusk

Work Day
July 26

9 A.M.-4P.M.

Public Run Day
July 10, 2015
Railroad Park

11 A.M. - 4 P.M.

Public Run Day
July 24, 2015
Railroad Park

11 A.M. - 4 P.M.
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Track Work at Hillside



Place 
Postage 

Here
Milwaukee Light Engineering Society
Patrick J. Cleary
2970 Bogey Ln
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SAFETY  IS  EVERYONE’S  CONCERN!
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